
           

 

October 27, 2014 

 

The Board of Directors of the Cedar Falls Community School District in the County of Black Hawk, State of Iowa, 

met in work session pursuant to the laws and rules of said Board at the James L. Robinson Administrative Center, 

1002 West First Street, Cedar Falls, Iowa, at 6:30 p.m. The meeting was called to order by the President and the roll 

being called there were present Joyce Coil in the chair, and the following named Directors: James Kenyon, Doug 

Shaw, Jim Brown, Jenny Leeper and Susan Lantz.  Others in attendance were:  Dr. Andy Pattee, Superintendent, 

Dan Conrad, Director of Secondary Education, Dr. Adrian Talbot, Director of Human Resources and Douglas 

Nefzger, Board Secretary.   

 

President Coil called the meeting to order and reported that we are here to focus on students and student achievement.   

 

Dr. Pattee reported that this meeting is a continuation of the October 13, 2014 board facilities work session. Dr. 

Pattee stated a survey and listening post dates have been sent out to all District staff.  Listening post dates for staff 

will be held the week of October 27, 2014.  Dr. Pattee stated that the listening posts dates are set up for community 

public comment and suggestions. Surveys will be sent out to community members in either electronic or paper form.  

Community listening post dates are: 

 

 November 11, 2014, 6:00 p.m. at Peet Junior High cafeteria  

 November 17, 2014, 2:00 p.m. at Cedar Falls library 

 November 17, 2014, 6:00 p.m. at the High School auditorium 

 

Dr. Pattee discussed the difference between the public forum meetings that were held last spring and these upcoming 

listening post meetings. The District will work with local media, social media and mailings to announce the listening 

post times and locations.  Dr. Pattee reported the next facility committee meeting is scheduled for November 12, 

2014. 

 

 

Adjournment 
 

Director Brown moved and Director Kenyon seconded the motion to adjourn.   Directors voting in favor of 

the motion:  Lantz, Leeper, Kenyon, Coil, Brown and Shaw. Those voting “no” none.  Motion carried.   

Meeting adjourned at 6:58 p.m. 
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